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Holy Spirit School
Inspiring Minds / Igniting Hearts

2018 / 2019
"Let us love one another because love is from God"

Because sometimes it is good to repeat
information... 

Dear Holy Spirit Families, 

Most of what is contained in this week's newsletter is a repeat of last week. Since
many of us are still in "vacation mode", I thought it might be helpful to repeat some
of the important things! 

The faculty has chosen the theme of "Let us love one another because love is from
God" as we highlight throughout the year the Catholic Social Teaching of the life
and dignity of the human person. We look forward to continuing to provide
opportunities for the students both in and out of classroom to live the Catholic
Faith. 

If, by chance, your student has not completed his/her summer work, now would
be great time to be sure students are on track to have everything finished as most
everything is due either the first day or first week of school. 

If you have a rising kindergartener or sixth grader or are a new family to
the school, all required medical forms must be returned as soon as
possible. School law prohibits school attendance without the required
documentation. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Wild. 

If you are interested in either Morning Care or Extended Day, the registration
document is available on the website and you may send that in now with the
registration fee. 

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=confirm&m=001hGSXmbxvQmiLaf3rX-WpJA%3D%3D&ch=9b6e83c0-022a-11e3-b6f8-d4ae5292c973&ca=22e8911a-b1a8-4e32-a1c0-cd83c5ab7ef9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017MkUK8kzkWxpM5pT7r_gXjt5hv_7EvH6xbvyHG03km0W2W7ahtT4efFMakbRrWnceeGdquPguSfVbri4Xb2qdMn8a3YJ0n0mOMgKLA3gpQwwHJGE6CV1DOtkUS_WX3Snan71xvtC4apBCfUdappO-JV6zIE4tnwbI-jSYY4Y4ni4SnQGpL_sAw==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?v=001aQrkMZOJR3UyWTxkyxE923Uykb3h2Mcw2FO_VjaL-anfzkswzg4B%3D%3D&p=oo
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017MkUK8kzkWxpM5pT7r_gXjt5hv_7EvH6xbvyHG03km0W2W7ahtT4eeYuNCbpdM2PxBHGfwU0qg_J3y5oFQMy5nEa92OfgvWz0mlf3WN3_dx2959QPnDNKK2AxcDZ8KuYX49XQKYHnrsa5-FITzK6MiX_RauSo9Gfy6bAT7o3rV-9TsnRk654pA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017MkUK8kzkWxpM5pT7r_gXjt5hv_7EvH6xbvyHG03km0W2W7ahtT4efmYU3GF90KSv5zQO4s_gmvxB5to7NxzCP-hZO2PEQ6-xIDSaJFecgaQbO-d5Bx5vBPNm0s62ZTFdk1rtemQUgHcnwtgPGlYc3T07t83E5pnxyx4h98YBxIgvinMJ9xMZf3kO30TUD7EaIsj3vumpj4=&c=&ch=


On August 22nd at 7:00 pm the NEW family ice cream social sponsored by the
PTO will be held in the school cafeteria. We invite all new families (parents and
children) to join us. There will be an opportunity for new families to purchase used
uniforms. 

On August 24th there will be an opportunity to meet the teachers, find out
homeroom assignments and take a peek at the classrooms. Please join us at
school from 1:00-2:30 pm. We look forward to seeing all of you then and ask
that you please not come to school for an extra early sneak peek prior during the
week of August 20th as the teachers and administration will be very busy with
meetings and classroom set-up. 

Paperwork needed for the start of the school year will be available for pickup
during the August 24th Open House in order to give families the weekend to fill
out the many required forms. Please return all forms on Monday, August 27th.

(Getting closer! The first day of the new school year is just over two weeks away
- we can't wait!)

 -Maureen Ashby
Principal

_________________________________________________

Schedule for Grades 1-8

Monday, August 27th: 

First Day of School 
11:30 am dismissal 
Morning Care Opens (please enter via Exit 11) 
Extended Day Opens (please pick up in the cafeteria) 

Tuesday, August 28th - Thursday, August 30th:

Regular 3:15 pm dismissal 
NO hot lunches served; allstudents must have a brown bag lunch

Friday, August 31st: 

9:00 am Mass 
11:30 am dismissal 
NO afternoon Extended Day

 ______________________________  



Schedule for Kindergarten 

Monday, August 27th: 

8:30 am Parent only meeting 

Tuesday, August 28th: 

First day for kindergarten students 
Morning Care available (drop off via Exit 11) 
11:30 am dismissal
NO afternoon Extended Day 

Wednesday, August 29th and Thursday, August 30th: 

Full days - regular 3:15pm dismissal
Morning Care available (drop off via Exit 11) 
NO hot lunches served - allstudents must have a brown bag lunch 
Extended Day available (pick up via Exit 11) 

Friday, August 31st: 

9:00 am Mass 
11:30 am dismissal 
NO afternoon Extended Day

 ________________________________ 

Schedule for PreKindergarten 

Monday, August 27th: 

9:30 am Parent only meeting 

Tuesday, August 28th: 

Parent and student orientation 
9:00 - 9:45 am Students with last name A-L
10:00 - 10:45 am Students with last name M-Z 

Wednesday, August 29th: 

First day for Prekindergarten 
Morning Care available (drop off via Exit 11) 
11:30 am dismissal for ALL students 



No afternoon Extended Day available

Thursday, August 30th: 

Full day with regular 3:15 pm dismissal 
Morning Care available 
NO hot lunches served - all students must have a brown bag lunch 
Afternoon Extended Day available (pickup via Exit 11) 

Friday, August 31st: 

9:00 am Mass 
11:30 am dismissal 
NO afternoon Extended Day

 ________________________________ 

 

NEW FAMILY ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
Wednesday, August 22nd 

7:00pm 

The PTO cordially invites all new Holy Spirit families (parents
and children) to an ice cream social. Come and meet some of
our current families and PTO Executive Board members, and
get a little "leg up" before the start of the school year. 

There will be a used uniform sale that night for new families.

  ________ ______ ___________
   



  ________ ________ ___________
   

Did you miss the deadline for ordering
school supplies through EPI?

NO WORRIES!



 
________    ________ ___________

   

Uniform Ordering



________    ________ ___________
   

EXCITING NEWS!!!

Not only will Silver Knights be providing high quality chess
instruction at Holy Spirit in the coming year but now the company

will also offer a

 CODING CLUB

See the information below.



Click here to register for Chess Club

Click here to register for Coding
Club

  _______ ________ ___________
   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017MkUK8kzkWxpM5pT7r_gXjt5hv_7EvH6xbvyHG03km0W2W7ahtT4efkyNUV20epcRJbkhQCakinjzNghM27qLOBLZSy0OGQ-6Y527Aod_ZXtVDO8h69TWeTW0ir93_ZAFV6_IXwtiVdELrvFiw0-4y8Ff-BuvZFt6NnfX1XBCUKoAO8_-FSYjDRpRF32GOrNczxJCDASmle9nAPjrwwHCS40UzjbWtstzXsNHmeU-JOK8mr9vAMVrDIHJ6fv2y32XaWHqz-D1F-2BhbQRpvyyNKHRztAL0fB&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017MkUK8kzkWxpM5pT7r_gXjt5hv_7EvH6xbvyHG03km0W2W7ahtT4efkyNUV20epcZpBrW1Pe35-Rs29Qke9ZqPXYXq0fn3VEK921dCF9tkyxzvj7OchDgVAykJFvRRA3YHWuTo4UkhvbTrLBLnQmlQ1ZR5wxe-VcuzuzB9HYz8_cnJ_DcX7bDuwiXyXLqo0VCs4l3FuM1JSnlp2aztdsNIucZmNUSTv0tRnxOsYTeatrTSfSoN7Hek9KV5kOIzrVzqZ92hwn-EAQcv1NZarPpvTd2wVqhmG2&c=&ch=


  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   

 
Family Folder Flyers

The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled
"August 9, 2018 "(or  CLICK HERE). For your convenience, some flyers are

repeated.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017MkUK8kzkWxpM5pT7r_gXjt5hv_7EvH6xbvyHG03km0W2W7ahtT4eRVL1X9xK1SpqvWzbzDBUgdqrUGaarYKNi3kOnLtHJh5Tr1LWKFqePalc6h8zRWwH1PzilSxDK__cFxgEv32eNRdmOJ1pQ_a5fJo3cxNds5sOWcYNdaXOnvaBgNwZb5FnZdCG2v3abJ9EQs7OWqV-oi4TEfUu5ztHFtH74UJErve&c=&ch=


School Flyers:

1. Beginning of the year letter - 2018
2. EPI - late school supply ordering
3. Flynn O'Hara Ordering flyer
4. Silver Knights - chess club and coding club information

Parish Flyers:

1. St. Lucy Project food drive 
2. Parish Open House and Picnic

Community Flyers:

____________________ ____ ___________
   


